
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

5th Grade News 

October 26th, 2016 
 

    We have a lot of exciting things going on this 

week! Since Monday we have been recognizing 

Red Ribbon Week, a week dedicated to the 

prevention of drugs and alcohol. Please talk to 

your students at home about the importance of 

making the right choices in life.   

     Tomorrow all students can wear a red shirt 

with jeans/gym shoes in honor of Red Ribbon 

Week.  

      On Friday, students can wear a Cubs shirt or 

blue and red with jeans/gym shoes in honor of the 

Cubs making it to the World Series.  

      Next Monday, students can wear orange and 

black to school in the morning and bring their 

Halloween costumes with them to change into in 

the afternoon. Please keep in mind that because 

students will change after lunch, they should not 

worry about make-up or props that go with their 

costumes; those things should be left at home. 

Students may bring a treat to share with the class, 

but please keep in mind that we have a student 

with a serious peanut allergy in our room.  

     The 5th graders will receive 

their Science tests back 

tomorrow.  Students should 

be making test corrections 

after every test that they get 

back. They are currently 

working on advertising 

campaigns about humans’ 

effect on the environment.  

     In Religion students are 

learning how to take care of 

God’s planet. 

      The D.A.R.E. assignment 

this week is pg 5, top of pg 6, 

and the next four definitions 

on pg 37. Officer Ramos will 

check it tomorrow.  

      

 

Upcoming Events   Upcoming 
tests and 
quizzes: 

 Spelling test 

on Friday in 

Language 

Arts 

 Social Studies 

chapter 3 

vocab quiz on 

Monday 

 Math chapter 

2 test on 

Wednesday 

 

 

 
 

News from Mrs. Johnson 

The students are wrapping 

up chapter 2 in math.  The 

chapter test is Wednesday. 

 

 

The 5th graders are working 

on chapter 3. The chapter 3 

vocab quiz will be on 

Monday. Geo 3 quiz 

retakes will be 

on Thursday.  

In Language Arts class, the students' 

narrative rough drafts were due 

today.  Spelling Lesson 9 test is being 

returned and the sentence test.  The 

students continue their candy project.  This 

week in reading class, the students will 

read the selection, "Satchel Paige", while 

reviewing sequence and time 

lines.  Spelling Lesson 10 is due tomorrow 

and the test is Friday. 
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News from Ms. McGrath 

 

From room 305 

News from Mrs. Smith 

News from Mr. Slawik 


